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Comments I understand that the previous landfill is now failing and leaching toxic water into the Honeybridge 
stream, that alone should shout that no other landfill could be acceptable let alone considered.  
Secondly, this area is the 4th highest of pollution in the UK, we do not need any increased traffic, we 
need this decreased to aid the wellbeing of the people living here.  Thirdly, what will happen to the 
wildlife that habitat in this huge area.  Please try not to undermine the intelligence of local people that 
the current lake will be too deep, yet the suggested lake to appear (at some point) will be equally 
deep.  This is a huge area and an amazing opportunity to offer this space to the community to enjoy 
for walks, picnics and for other groups i.e. innercity charities to use the space also.  Please think of all 
opportunities that this space could provide.
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